

## Sunday 6/16

Posted by estapete - 15 Jun 2013 19:06

---

The pit conditions and track conditions are about the same as last week, actually the end of the track has more water than last week so it will be 1/8 mile again if we run. I actually went into the swamp to try and see if there were any beaver dams but the old ones that I broke up had water over the top of them so we will be under water down there for a while. Unfortunately the forecast for tomorrow stinks with supposed rain coming in the morning. Call first or check the website before heading out to see what our plans will be.

We will be running (conditions permitting) a Test & Tune next Sat. with a Summit Points race on Sunday.

Pete

=====